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We write further to our previous exchanges regarding your request that we undertake 
an internal review of our original handling of your request for information under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000.   
 
We confirm that we are progressing the internal review.  However, we have not yet 
reached a decision on the balance of public interest.  Due to the need to consider, in 
all the circumstances of the case, where the balance of the public interest lies in 
relation to the information that you have requested, we will not be able to respond to 
your request in full within 20 working days of your request for an internal review (15 
January 2015).  We hope to confirm the outcome of the internal review by 12 February 
2015 at the latest.  
 

Your sincerely 

 

FoI Responses 

foi@sia.gsi.gov.uk 
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15 January 2015 

Dear Ms Byrne 

Subject: Freedom of Information Internal Review Request 
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